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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Schools Division of Benguet

Lol

. Telephone Number: (074) 422-6570

October 2, 2023
DIVISION MEMORANDUM

No. g%{ﬂ ' \Smw

TO: Public Schools District Supervisor
Elementary and Secondary School Heads
School Health Personnel
All Others Concerned

CORRIGENDUM TO THE SDO MEMO NO. 315 S, 2023 RE: QUARTERLY
SCHOOL HEALTH SECTION MEETING CUM OKD PIR AND IPCRF REVIEW

1. Relative to the Division Memorandum No. 315, s. 2023 titled Quarterly School
Health Section Meeting cum OKD PIR and IPCRF Review originally scheduled
last September 11-12, 2023 but was postponed, shall be rescheduled on October 6
and QOctober 31, 2023 at Dap-ayan Hall, Pico, La Trinidad, Benguet.

2. All other provisions stated in the SDO Memo No. 315, s. 2023 shall remain.

3. Immediate and wide dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

SAL. T AKEN-ULLALIM, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

Address: Wangal, La Trinidad, Benguet

Email: benguet@deped.gov.ph
Facebook Page: DepEd Tayo Benguet
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